
Vice President Report to the AGM March 20, 2023 

The following are the areas I have been responsible for: 

Meetings:  As Vice President, I have organized our meeting place.  Hope you all enjoy the 

complementary lunch. 

Calendar:  I printed a few extra copies if you would like one.  Otherwise, it is available on our website at 

https://www.federalretirees.ca/en.  Click on 3 lines at top left to bring down a list, then click on 

branches, Click on British Columbia, Click on Prince George.  At the left, click on the link for calendars. 

Etc.   

Bylaws:  Marilyn and I have finished the bylaws as presented to you.  They have been reviewed by our 

National Office.  Once they are accepted at this meeting, the complete bylaws, with the changes 

incorporated, will be sent to National Office.  With their final approval, they will be posted on the 

website. 

Oasis Zoom Meeting: Attended a Zoom meeting regarding this senior community organization.  In 

summary, this involved setting up senior community events within senior apartments, or senior 

communities.  It gives seniors a place to go to, things to do, and people to do it with. 
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